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Senate Revenue Committee,

I am writing to ask you to get rid of the personnel tax break on the income of business owners.
They should pay the same rate applied to other hard working Oregonians. About 200 million
could be saved if this is accomplished which could be spent on schools, reducing tuition,
funding understaffed departments, or even paying down PERS liability. The state needs this
money which could benefit all of us.

Sincerely,

Janice Clark
294 NE 61st Place
Hillsboro, OR 97124
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